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News Release 
 

Applications sought for Community Corrections Advisory Board openings 

January 19, 2023, OAKLAND COUNTY, MI. – The Oakland County Board of Commissioners is seeking 

applications to fill four vacancies on the Oakland County Community Corrections Advisory Board 

(OCCCAB). Applications will be accepted on an ongoing basis until individuals are appointed by the 

Commission Chair.  

There are currently vacancies on the OCCCAB for the following positions: 

• One member of the business community 

• One member of the communications media 

• One member of the community who works with civil rights/liberties organization(s) 

• One Oakland County resident who is a returning citizen 

The OCCCAB meets a minimum of four times per year, and meetings are held the fourth Thursday of 

each month. 

Prospective candidates must submit an online application and specify which role they are seeking to fill 

on the OCCCAB by choosing “Other” in the “Board/Committee/Commission” section. The application is 

available at https://forms.oakgov.com/79.  

For more information about the BOC, please visit www.oakgov.com/boc or call 248-858-0100.  
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